East Newark Public School

Richard R. Corbett, Ed. D.

501-11 North Third Street

East Newark, N.J. 07029
(973) 481-6800

November 7, 2018
Dear Parents:

The students and staff of East Newark School recognize the sacrifice and service by our veterans.
Their service to our country ensures our freedom and democracy. For this, we are very grateful.

To demonstrate our gratitude, we invite the entire East Newark community to join the students
and staff of East Newark School for our Veterans' Day assembly on Tuesday, November 13. To
recognize our veterans, we will gather on North Third Street at 9:30 a.m. in front of the school
for a brief ceremony that will include some patriotic music and readings by our students.

We invite you to take a few minutes from your day, so with one voice we may thank our
veterans.

Sincerely,

Richard R. Corbett, Ed. D.
Chief School Administrator

Copy to: Mrs. Marlene Smith, President East Newark Board of Education



